
COMING SOON: NEW AND IMPROVED
MEDICAID HEALTH PLAN FOR

MEMBERS RECEIVING
ADOPTION ASSISTANCE

WHAT’S NEW
Single Statewide Foster Care

Specialty Plan (FCSP)
• Anthem HealthKeepers Plus has been

selected as the Foster Care Specialty Plan.
• All individuals with Adoption Assistance Medicaid eligibility
will automatically be enrolled in Anthem Healthkeepers Plus.

• You will have the choice to Opt-Out of the FCSP
and choose a different health plan.

• Aetna Better Health of Virginia
 • Anthem HealthKeepers Plus Inc.

NEW • Humana Healthy Horizons of Virginia
• Sentara Health Plans

• United Healthcare of the Mid-Atlantic, IncWHAT’S NOT CHANGING

Cardinal Care’s Health Plans:

Medicaid Enrollment: Youth will continue to be enrolled in Medicaid as long as they remain eligible.
Benefits and Services: Benefits will not be interrupted as long as the individual remains eligible for Medicaid.

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR YOU?
Within the next 30 - 60 days you will receive a FCSP assignment letter with additional information.
If you choose to Opt-Out, your child will not have access to the extra benefits offered by the Foster Care Specialty
Plan, including:
• A dedicated Foster Care Specialty Support Line active upon enrollment (Mon-Fri 8am-5pm, 833-838-2605).
• Individualized Care Management support with expertise navigating adoption assistance and Post-Adoption 
    Care Management (PACM).
• Care and wellness items, including access to sensory items for qualifying members.
• Family games and movie nights with special activity packages included.

Until the Foster Care Specialty Plan enrollment, members will continue to receive
managed care coverage and services through their current health plan.

Scan the QR Code to take you to the Virginia Managed Care website or
download the FREE “Virginia Cardinal Care” mobile app on your phone to
compare health plans, search for providers, or Opt-Out of the Foster
Care Specialty Plan.

If you no longer need Medicaid Coverage, contact: Cover Virginia at
1-855-242-8282 (TTY: 1- 888-221-1590) or contact your Benefits Worker
at the local Department of Social Services.

@VirginiaMedicaid @virginiamedicaid5470

@VirginiaMedicaid Virginia Department of Medical Assistance Services

Questions About Changing Your Plan?
CALL 1-800-643-2273,

TTY: 800-817-6608
M-F 8:30 a.m. - 6 p.m.

www.virginiamanagedcare.com




